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Students enrolled in mathematics courses are required 

to have a Texas Instruments Nspire CX II

or Nspire CX calculator. 

The TI-Nspire CX II calculator is available for purchase at most 

office supply stores, most large retail stores, and on Amazon. 

Students should download the accompanying software onto their computer.  

A software license is included with the purchase of a new TI-Nspire CX II. 

Providence does not allow the TI-Nspire CX CAS or CX II CAS. 

The CAS versions cannot be used on the ACT. 


